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Good Morning Mr. Buck,

 

Our office is in receipt of your August 4, 2019 request for a copy of the Montgomery County Road Law.  In response to your request please find attached
pdf version.  The statute itself, as we understand, has not been repealed.  That said, the portions that would be pertinent today we believe have
predominantly been codified.  The remainder, as I am sure you will appreciate, we feel would likely be found unenforceable in today’s day and age. 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or if our office can be of additional assistance.

 

Thank you,

 

John K. McKinney Jr.

Assistant County Attorney – Civil Division

 

B. D. Griffin
County Attorney Montgomery County, Texas

501 N. Thompson, Suite 300

Conroe, TX 77301

Telephone:  936 539 7828

Direct line:   936 538 8226

Facsimile:     936 760 6920

 

 

 

ATTENTION PUBLIC OFFICIALS:

This communication is for information purposes only.  A “Reply to All" of this e-mail could lead to violations of the Texas Open Meetings Act.  Please reply
only to the sender. Any response or other deliberation among members of the Commissioners Court should take place only during a duly posted and
noticed meeting of the Commissioners Court. 
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